
Join us at Canyon Rim Academy for our annual  

 

Lottery Open House  

October 8, 2020 

4:00-7:00 p.m. 

3005 South 2900 East 

Salt Lake City, UT  84109 

 

This is our kick-off event and the first opportunity  

to apply for enrollment for the  

2021-2022 School year.  

Come in and fill out an application and see our school. 

During the Open House, the Administration and  

Board Members will be on hand to  

answer questions and conduct tours.   

Social distancing recommendations will be followed.  

Applications will not be available until the Open House. 

If you are unable to attend the Open House, then you may 

come to the school 

any day after the Open House to fill one out  

or email info@canyonrimacademy.org. 


